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Soehie King

From: Stephanie.cook

Sent: 17 January 2015 21:24
To: LDF

Subject: Selby plan

Dear whoever it may concern.

You are unlikely to get many replies offering opinions on the selby plan because it is pretty incomprehensible to the
average person. It is very badly displayed and asking for opinions over the christmas period is a waste of time.
Presumably, you do not want many replies then you can just go ahead with everything and then say the public were
consulted. This is a vast document and very difficult to access. | suspect that people give up! | certainly have despite
wanting to give my opinions!

| would like to register my concern at the way this so called consultation has taken place. | am totally against wind
farms in this area - a blot on the landscape we want to preserve for future generations.

| am also totally against any sort of housing/urban development of the rural area. Selby High St is in decline so more
houses in the close vicinity to Selby town centre would be more in keeping but this area does not need more
housing/ urban development as it is low lying and prone to flooding and there is little infrastructure to cope with
many more cars et al.

| am currently at the airport about to go on holiday and feel that the Selby plan needs much more discussion and
consultation than has happened so far. | also feel that the timing over christmas was a deliberate ploy to rush things
through.

Yours etc

Stephanie Cook
B.ed,M.Ed, DPAGB, EFIAP

Sent from my iPad



